Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education and Recreation

Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach
The University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doc:

This is to acknowledge your letter of June 9
stating that it may be some time before you will
be able to come to Wichita. We realize how
busy you must be with the beginning of the sum-
mer session, and we will be glad to have you

whenever you are able to get away.

I am glad you did not come this week, since 1
spent practicaelly all of it at a Labor Board
hearing. I hope to have some spare time when
you come down. I will be looking forward to
seeing you, whenever you are able to spare the

time.

Sincerely yours,

BOEING AIRPLANE COMPANY
Wichita Division

gég;:;k;at;bold

Personnel Director
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